
 

We hope that your Thanksgiving was full of family, love 
and the creation of new memories.  
 

During this joyous holiday time, we transition from 
thankful hearts to giving hearts. In doing so, we ask you 
to join us in celebrating the Catholic elementary schools 
in the Diocese of Buffalo by participating in 
#GivingTuesday.   
 

Today is #GivingTuesday. This annual event 
harnesses the collective power of charities, businesses, 
families and individuals to alter how we think about, talk 
about and participate in this giving season. 
 

Share in the spirit of Christmas by making a gift in honor 
of the Catholic elementary school and/or teacher that 
provided you with the skills, knowledge and spiritual 
foundation that helped you to become the person you 
are today.  
 

To make a gift, click https://www.frcdb.org/donation. 
Then, choose Catholic Education, designate a school 
and/or honor your favorite teacher.  
 

Thank you for joining us! Thank you for giving! 
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